REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

BUREAU OF CUSTOMS

October 08, 2018

CUSTOMS MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR
NO. 073 - 30/¥

To:  All Deputy Commissioners
All Directors and Division Chiefs
All District/Port Collectors
All Others Concerned

SUBJECT : DTI Confirmation of Invoice for Meat Imports

Attached is the letter dated 21 September 2018 from Atty. Luis M. Catibayan,
Director, Department of Trade and Industry - Bureau of Import Services (DTI-BIS),
reiterating that meat importers in the list attached to CMC No. 174-2015 had
consistently submitted invoices which were validated by their suppliers.

For your information and guidance.
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South Harbor, Gate 3, Port Area, Manila 899 Tel. Nos.: 527-4537, 527-1935 (OCOM)
Website: www.customs.gev.phE-mail: Boc.cares@customs.gov.ph (PIAD)
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Commissioner Isidro S. Lapefia 45

Bureau of Customs
Port of Manila

Dear Commissioner Lapefia: .
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We received requests from the members of the Philippine Federation of Food Industry
Inc. through their Chairman, Mr. Philip Cea to validate the value of the invoices issued
by their supplier regarding their shipment of frozen chicken products to our Trade
Representatives posted in the country of origin. Some of these importers and suppliers
are included in the list attached to CMC No. 174-2015 which were identified as low risk
importers.

In this regard, we would like to reiterate that the meat importers in the list had
consistently submitted invoices which were validated by their suppliers and therefore we
can be assured that the value information in their import documents are true and
correct.

Thank you.
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Enabling Business, Empowering Consumers

BUREAU OF IMPORT SERVICES
3F Tara Building, 389 Senator Gil J. Puyat Avenue, 1200 Makati City, Philippines
Telephone (+632) 896.4430 Fax (+632) 896.4431  Email: thebisdirector@dti.gov.ph
www.dti.gov.ph
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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
| DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE
' BUREAU OF CUSTOMS
MEMORANDUM
TO : ALL DEPUTY COMMISSIONERS

ALL DIRECTORS

ALL DISTRICT COLLECTORS
ALL CHIEFS

ALL BOC EMB{ OYEES

Buranu of Customs
ISIDAO 8 LAPERA
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FROM : ISIDRO S LAPENA, PhD, CSE
Commissioner 0CT 17 2018

SUBJECT : COMMISSIONER’S DIRECTIVES ON WHEREABOUTS
DURING OFFICE HOURS
DATE : 12 October 2018
1. Reference: Verbal directives of the Commissioner given during EXECOM

meetings and Command Conferences to inform all heads of offices on the
whereabouts of their personnel during office hours.

2. As reiteration of said directive, all Deputy Commissioners, all Service
Directors and Chiefs of Special Units (AMO, RMO and XIP) shall inform the
Commissioner thru SMS, Viber message or whatever means necessary whenever
leaving BOC office premises during office hours.

3. All District Collectors shall likewise inform the Commissioner whenever
leaving their respective areas of responsibility.

4, Similarly, all other BOC employees shall also inform their respective
supervisors thru whatever means necessary whenever leaving the BOC office
premises during office hours.

5. For strict and continuing compliance.

South Harbor, Gate 3, Port Area, Manila 1099 = Tel. Nos. 527-4537, 527-1935 (OCOM)
Website: www.customs.gov.ph ® Email: Boc.cares@customs.gov.ph (PIAD)




